
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO: William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

  

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: January 6, 2005 

 
SUBJECT: SPA 04-09: 2020 St. Regis Drive  (Yorkbrook Condominiums) 

 

Attached please find a facsimile from Hartz Construction requesting a continuance of the above-

mentioned petition to the January 20, 2005 Village Board meeting.  
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